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EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP  
Board of Supervisors 

October 26, 2016 
 
Present:  Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., Vice-Chairman David L. Naylor, Supervisor Barry E. Rudisill, 
Jennifer Cox, Bookkeeper, Dave Gentzler, Manager/Secretary/Treasurer, and one citizen. 

At a regular meeting held at the township building, Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr. called the meeting to 
order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
2017 Budget Workshop was held.  
 
Proposed Budget – After preparing the proposed budget, Chairman Gross moved to adopt the 
2017 Proposed Budget, Mr. Naylor second. The board voted all in favor. 
 
With no further business Mr. Naylor moved to adjourn at 9pm, Supervisor Rudisill second. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9pm. 
 

 
 
  
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      Dave Gentzler 
      Secretary/Treasurer/Manager 
 
       


